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A letter from the Principal

Dear Sand Lake Families,

I’d like to welcome everyone in our Sand Lake Family back to another exciting year of school! The
beginning of the school year allows us to start fresh, set goals, and think about the possibilities ahead.
This is the perfect time of year to have conversations with your children about their goals for the year.
Some ideas might include; improving grades, asking more questions in class, 100% attendance,
making new friends, etc.

We’ve had a little bit of movement with our staff this year, so I’d like to provide an update on staffing.

Greisy Bardales Bonilla is our new Administrative Assistant.
Sayuri Cousens is our new Japanese Immersion Kindergarten TA.
Tom Grenier is our new Librarian.
Christina Congdon will continue to be our long-term sub in 6th grade.
Chelsey Garney is our new Assistant Principal.

Each year at Sand Lake, the first couple of days can be difficult when it comes to navigating our
parking lot. As a reminder, please do not park in the pick-up/drop-off zone (marked with a red curb).
Parking spots are limited, so the church next to the hockey rink, and the church across the street from
the school can be used. If your child is walking to school, please remind them to stay on sidewalk, and
only cross the road using crosswalks. We will have staff stationed at the crosswalk in front of the
school to assist those that walk to school.



Another new change this year is late start Monday. Every Monday of the school year, school will start
at 10 am, and our first bell will ring at 9:50 am. Teachers will be in training sessions during this time, so
they will not be with students. Students that arrive early should proceed to the MPR using the doors
nearest the hockey rink. During this time students will read independently until school starts and will
be supervised by a staff member.

Finally, if you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact us at
(907) 243-2161 or Sandlakeattendance@asdk12.org.

Sincerely,

Linson Thompson
Principal, Sand Lake Elementary

UPCOMING EVENTS

9/1 Charleston Wrap Fundraiser Begins
9/4 No School - Labor Day
9/9 Coyote Classic CC Running @ Kincaid Elementary School
9/12 6:30pm TomoNoKai Meeting
9/12 7:15pm PTSA Meeting
9/15 School Picture Day
9/24 PTSA Skate Party at Dimond Skateland

PTSA's first fundraiser of the year!
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Online Volunteer ApplicationOnline Volunteer Application

Volunteer Application must be completed annually.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft2SM758xCY0fkBu7cYj6vdYGO4RRJt7LFAqrCKaQDHMwPMg/viewform






News from the Nurse

sandlakenurse@asdk12.org 907-742-9261

asdk12.org/domain/4528
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Sand Lake Elementary … www.asdk12.org

Sand Lake has a vibrant neighborhood program and is home to the
Japanese Immersion Program.

https://www.asdk12.org/SandLake
https://sandlakeak.memberhub.com/
https://www.tomonokai.org/
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